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REPLY TO EH-52:Peter OCo~e l l : 301  903-5641 
ATTN OF: 

REAFFIRMATION WITH ERRATA OF DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY (DOE) 

KEY RADIATION PROTECTION POSITIONS AT DOE FACILITIES” 

Dennis Kubicki, Technical Standards Manager, EH-24 

SUBJECT: 
HANDBOOK, DOE-HDBK-1107-97, ‘%(NOWLEDGE, SKILLS, AND ABILITIES FOR 

TO: 

A notice of intent to reaffirm DOE-HDBK-1107-97 was sent to the DOE Technical Standards 
Managers. The notice requested comments regarding the planned reaffirmation. All 
comments have been resolved. With the issuance of this reaffirmation memorandum and 
errata sheet (attached) DOE-HDBK- 1 107-97 is now considered to be technically valid. The 
Office of Worker Protection Policy and Programs recommends reaffirmation with errata the 
handbook in accordance with the Department’s responsibility under the 5-year “Periodic 
Document Review” (Sunset Review) provision of the Technical Standards Program 
Procedures. 

A hard copy and an electronic copy of the revised standard in PDF format are also attached. 

If you have any further questions in this matter, please contact Peter O’Connell on 3-5641, or 
at Peter.O’Connell@eh.doe.gov. 

I Director 
J”‘ Office of Worker Plcrtection Policy 

and Programs 
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